To: The Relevant Committee Secretary,
The Senate,

Parliament House,

Canberra

I write in support of the Hon. Senator Madigan's above-mentioned Bill: While as
a disciple of Jesus Christ, I am of the Pro-Life persuasion, | submit that the
practice of aborting unborn infants because they are not of a gender desired by
their parents ought also to be abhorrent to the vast majority of Pro-Choice
abortion advocates. Discrimination against already-born persons on the grounds
of their maleness or femaleness is roundly condemned in even the most
progressive circles as Sexism. Sexism ought not be allowed to reach its ugly
hand into Australian wombs.

Recently I met a fine young man from the People's Republic of China: Because
of the government's draconian population policy in China, this man will never
have a brother or a sister to support and love: Such policies in China have
tended to see gender-selective abortions which have created a rising generation
whose gender ratio is out of balance, because more sons than daughters are
born!

Yours sincerely,

John C. Wiqg





